Committee on Faculty Affairs (CFA)

Minutes of 11/09/05
Members (those in attendance are in bold): Sunita Ahlawat, Georgia Arvanitis, Pat Beaber, William Behre, Cynthia Curtis, Henry Fradella, Maureen Gorman, Jean Graham, Sarah Kern, James Lentini, Ann Marie Nicolosi (chair), Thomas Sales
Discussion and Action:
I. Minutes of 10/26/05 were approved.

II. Old Business.  The discussion of SOSA policies and procedures continued.  There is no policy on the effects of a sabbatical on sustained SOSA support, and CFA will gather testimony on this issue and on the SOSA Committee’s proposal to require a single report on sustained SOSA rather than three annual reports.  Questions arose concerning the current policies on late and incomplete SOSA applications; there is strong agreement in CFA that, in accordance with written policy, late or incomplete applications be ineligible for consideration.   
III. New Business: Provost Briggs spoke about CFA’s role in college-wide Strategic Planning and Assessment, and requested that we discuss and provide feedback on the plan provided.  He also provided a summary of the changes CFA made last year in the Promotions Document, and promised a charge from the Steering Committee to further discuss substantive changes, including those CFA had recommended for further consideration.  An implementation plan for departments will be created this year by CFA and/or Academic Affairs. 
Respectfully Submitted,

Jean E. Graham

